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The annual cross country carnival will be 
held next Thursday 20 May, week 5. The 
run will commence at approximately 
12.30pm, with the 8/9 year boys 
followed by 8/9 year girls. Games will be 
organised between races. 8, 9, and 10 
year olds will compete a 2km loop, while 
11,12 and 13 year olds will complete a 
3km loop. Sports clothes to be worn and 
a wattle bottle carried (if desired). The 
District Cross Country to be held on 
Thursday 27 May, week 6. 
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 School Dates  

Week 4  Healthy Harold and NAPLAN 

Week 5  Scholastic Book Fair  

18 May  Writing Workshop 

20 May  Cross Country  

21 May Super Friday 

24 May  P&C Meeting 

25 May  Rugby Union Workshop  

26 May  Environmentors Program  

27 May Deniliquin Cross Country 

28 May  Operation Art 

4 June  Super Friday 

14 June  Queen’s Birthday 

18 June Super Friday 

24 June  Last day of term   
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Welcome to Term 2! It’s incredible to think that we’re 
already a quarter of the way through the school year 
with Term 1 done and dusted.  Students have returned 
after the Easter Break full of enthusiasm. Wishing Maggie 
a belated happy birthday for 3 April (Easter Saturday). 

Thank you to Di Plum for once again organising the 
annual Easter Egg Raffle.  First prize went to Yvonne and 
Johnny Waters, 2nd Shelly Charles, 3rd Scarlet Crossley, 
4th Kim Lewis, 5th Alison Crossley, and 6th Verity 
Auldist. 

I would also like to commend Lily and Dusty Plum, with 
Eli and Scarlett Crossley who did a terrific job 
representing the school at the Booligal ANZAC Day 
service during the holidays.  

Congratulations to Lily, Maggie, Dusty and Jagger who  
competed in the Zone Carnival for swimming. Special 
mention to Dusty with another personal best in 50m 
freestyle with an amazing time of 41.03seconds. Dusty 
was just 0.02 seconds away from a State Swim!!  

Whilst continuing with tennis, music, yoga, kitchen 
garden, and Super Friday activities, term 2 is always busy 

 

 with sporting events and learning opportunities.  Last 
week we had another session with Murrumbidgee 
Landcare and we have Fleur Cullenward booked in for 
our Writing sessions. This is linked in with our new 
Native Garden. 

Last Friday we enjoyed Robotics workshops with Ms 
Kempton as part of our Super Friday.  The workshops 
focus on teamwork, problem solving, perseverance, 
reading and comprehending instructions, engineering 
skills and technology skills.  

Week 5 is Scholastic Bookfair. Maggie and Lily have a 
writing workshop in Moulamein on Tuesday and we 
have Cross Country at Bushy Bend on Thursday. Week 
6 the students will be joining SOTA on Tuesday at the 
Hay Oval for a Rugby Union workshop. Wednesday we 
have the Enviromentors incursion and Thursday the 
District Cross Country. I'm exhausted just writing it all! 
Thank you to our parents who spend many hours and 
kilometres travelling to make sure the students never 
miss out.  

Linda Stewart, Principal 

 

 

Principal’s Report  
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 ANZAC Day  
Many attended the annual ANZAC day service in 
Booligal during the holidays. Special thanks to the 
organisers.  BPS was represented by Lily and Dusty 

Scarlett & Eli Crossley 

Congratulations to our Booligal P&C and dedicated 
community volunteers who last term donated their 
time and ingredients to co-ordinate, prepare, and serve 
the meals for a day of the ICPA annual conference. 
There was a continuous flow of positive feedback and 
compliments.  

Some of our generous volunteers. P&C President Rachel  Crossley with Di 
Plum, Abby Shields,  Sharon Bunyan and Alison Crossley. 

Another wonderful and creative day with Deb Donahue form Deborah D Art 

Can you spot all the children in our new Booligal community sign by Roberto Engineering? 
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Native Garden Jade Auldist from Landcare visited us again in 
week 2 with Bill Auldist form LLS . We had another great day 
continuing in the development of our Native Garden. We dis-
cussed Australian Native Plants, and participated in seed collec-
tion, cleaning and propagation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kitchen Garden  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A good rain would be most welcome by our families and our 
garden!  The students garden beds are still producing some sum-
mer produce and the winter crops are looking good. We were 
very excited to be picking apples and strawberries for snacks 

during the day and we are still getting tomatoes and eggplants.  

 

Healthy Harold  
Alongside Life Education, Healthy Harold has been visiting 
schools for 40 years. The lovable giraffe delivers a fun and  

interactive session that promotes an active, healthy lifestyle. 

Bill Auldist with Lily and Dusty Plum sifting, and  

cleaning seeds. 

Dusty Plum and Jade Auldist  wetting up the seeds to  

germinate. 

Stage 1—Scarlett, Eli, Hannah and Paddy about to tuck into their pizza 
creations.  

Maggie, Paddy and Jagger Shields enjoying a well prepared meal with Lily and 
Dusty Plum and Bella Maloney.  

Stage 1 getting some great tips from Healthy Harold! 


